TOWN OF STRATTON
SCHOOL BOARD
JANUARY 21, 2016

The Stratton School Board met at 5:30 on Thursday, JANUARY 21, 2016 at
the Stratton Town Office to approve the 2016/2017 proposed budget and
the 2016 School Meeting Warning. ,,

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Siobhan Eddy Young,
Director and Lorraine M. Weeks Newell, Secretary.

The 2016/2017 Stratton School budget was reviewed, approved and signed
by the members of the board. |

The School Meeting Warning was reviewed, approved and signed by the
board members. :

The proposed school budget and warning will be voted on at Town Meeting
Day scheduled for March 1, 2016.

As there was no other issues brought before the board, the meeting was
adjourned at 5:45 P. M.

Respectfully submitted,

Lorraine M. Weeks Newell
School Board Secretary




